LINCOLN COUNTY FAIR ADVISORY BOARD

December 16, 1994

The meeting was called to order by President Jones. Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

In attendance were Orville Widmer, Gerry Stiles, Bob Jones, Amy Schroeder, Anne Filion, Bud Schroeder and Lydia Widmer.

A letter was read from Ron and Gail Heide stating they were resigning from the Board. We now have 7 Board Members.

Discussion was held on:

Helmets to be worn by 4H members for all games and jumping. This is a rule made by the 4H Council and will have to be endorsed. Does this need to be put in the Premium Book rules?

Rent for the 1995 gymnastics. Will check the WWP bill.

Ad prices for the 1995 Premium Book will stay the same.

Different colored wristbands for this year. The ticket takers need to check every person going thru the gates to make sure they have paid.

The results of the letter sent to the Superintendents about number of trophies they wanted was discussed.

Anne Filion, Secretary

NEXT MEETING: FRIDAY FEBRUARY 17, 1995 7:00PM